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Comments: Advocating for the removal of foxes climbing bolts will do so much damage the outdoor climbing

community. The safety they provide for recreational climbers and access they allow dear and rescue teams far

out weighs any idea of negative impact they might have. A trail system has a far greater impact on wilderness

than a handful of climbing bolts. Not to mention the climbing community in support of this are the people with the

most respect for outdoor recreation and are out in these places setting the most positives examples of leave no

trace. It's a tremendous amount of work to reconsider wether these bolts should be taken out let alone what it will

take to actually take them out. It solves nothing and risks creating a lot of danger in these sports. Please

reconsider this proposal and let's keep climbing safe! 


